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NIGC’s 5-Year Strategic Plan Now Available

 
Washington, DC January 8, 2009 — Today the National Indian Gaming Commission (NIGC) 

released its five-year strategic plan, in accordance with the Government Performance Results Act 

(GPRA) of 1993. As requested by Congress the strategic plan sets out goals, objectives and an 

agency mission for Fiscal Years 2009 – 2014. 

  

The strategic plan is the first step in compliance with GPRA. Next, the agency will prepare an 

annual performance plan and performance based budget, then the agency must publish an annual 

performance report. 

  

Chairman Hogen said “This has been an exercise in good government and the NIGC is pleased to 

implement its strategic plan to guide the agency over the next several years. We are proud of the 

product and thank all that have provided input during the development of the plan.” 

  

The plan is the result of input from NIGC staff and guidance from the Office of Management and 

Budget. Additionally, Tribal participation was essential during development of the strategic plan. 

  

The strategic plan was transmitted to Congress and the Director of the Office of Management and 

Budget (OMB).  

  

To view a copy of the five-year strategic plan, please visit our website at www.nigc.gov.        

 
### 

 

The NIGC is an independent regulatory agency established within the Department of the Interior pursuant to the Indian 
Gaming Regulatory Act of 1988. 

 

http://www.nigc.gov/

